
Weekly Overview
It has been another week full of fantastic learning here at Girnhill. The children have really 

immersed themselves in all aspects of their learning. It was also lovely to see so many 

parents and carers join us for our stay and read mornings this week. The children have 

thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to read with you all as well. Here are some photos of 

what has taken place in each class this week:
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﻿

Hedgehogs have been learning all 

about who is in their family.

﻿

Squirrels have been using their 

fine motor skills to cut their own 

fruit.

﻿

Badgers have been looking at the 

story ‘Leaf Man’ and creating 

their own designs using natural 

materials

﻿

Rabbits have been practising 

partitioning quantities into more 

than 2 parts.

﻿

Otters have been practising 

partitioning quantities into more 

than 2 parts.

﻿

Foxes have been practising their 

independent writing in provision. 

This includes spelling common 

exception words, making lists and 

writing stories



Weekly Attendance
 

The class with the best attendance this week is OTTERS!

SMSC Question of the Week

Class Weekly Percentage

Badgers 93.02%

Rabbits 92.00%

Otters

99.20%

Foxes 97.78%



Dates for the Diary

Stay and Read Mornings
As always, our stay and read mornings were a huge success! Thank you to everyone who 

joined us.

Date Activity

Tuesday 10th October Baking After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Wednesday 11th October KS1 Sports After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Tuesday 17th October Baking After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Wednesday 18th October KS1 Sports After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)



THANK YOU
Thank you so much for your generosity at our Harvest Festival. We have managed to raise a 

fantastic £186.40 which will go towards supporting our school being a Makaton school.

Social Media
Please follow us on our social media platforms to see any key information and weekly 

learning that is taking place in school.

Miss Robinson, Headteacher

 @IPMATGirnhill

  Girnhill Infant School  

Thank you!


